
11th October 2018

REMINDER FOR YEAR 6 PARENTS

Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just a reminder, if you have not already done so, that the application for secondary school places closes on 31st October.  You must apply on line before that date in order to register your preferred choice of secondary school for your child.
If you do not do this, your child will not be allocated a secondary school.
